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January 31, 2024 

 

Interim Pastor 

Dr. Doug White 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 
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Church Clean-Up Day 

We are asking for volunteers to help with a church wide 

clean-up on Saturday, February 24th from 9 AM-noon.  

Sign-up sheets are located in the church hallway.  If you 

should have any questions, please contact Lisa Hill at 

(865) 441-8160. Thank you. 

 

NurNurNurNursery sery sery sery VolVolVolVolunteers Neunteers Neunteers Neunteers Needededededededed    
Our church has been blessed with a growing number of 

children, and we're praying to be able to welcome even 

more as the new subdivision is added! We want to 

minister to young families by providing many loving 

adults to care for their small children during church 

services so mom and dad can focus on worship and 

Biblical teaching. If you have a heart for children, we 

need you! We currently need volunteers in our nursery 

(Birth-2) for the 8:30 and 10:45 service and our 3–5-year-

old class at the 8:30 and 10:45 service.  

YOU DO NOT HAVE TO HELP EVERY MONTH! You 

can help one Sunday every other month or one Sunday 

every third month. You may even choose specific months 

you're willing and able to help.  

Volunteers should be 18 or older, a member or regular 

attender of PGBC, and have a background check 

completed by the church. (A member must be present in 

each class, but regular attendees are welcome and 

encouraged to serve with them.) Please call or text Emily 

Effler at (865) 567-2845 for questions or to volunteer. 

 

SSSSeeeeccccururururiiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunteenteenteenteersrsrsrs    
Sunday, February 4th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Robert Galyon 

2nd Service Stanley Janeway 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

 



 

Youth Mission Trip Fundraiser 
Our annual Valentine’s baked goods auction fundraiser 

will be held Sunday morning, February 11th. You can  

help in two ways: you can make your famous homemade 

desserts to donate to the auction and/or you can purchase 

something at the auction. The money raised will go 

toward our mission trip this summer. Thank you for 

your prayers, support, and generosity! 

 

PotPotPotPotlulululuckckckck    SupperSupperSupperSupperssss 

Wednesday night potluck suppers will not meet in 

February but will resume in March. 

 

PGBC Contact LiPGBC Contact LiPGBC Contact LiPGBC Contact Lisssstttt    UpdateUpdateUpdateUpdate    

Please contact one of the following should you have any 

questions or concerns:  
 
 

Dr. Doug White 

Interim Pastor 

865-617-9266 whitedoug2@gmail.com 

Ashley Bramblett 

Youth Pastor 

865-254-9288  

 

Deacons- If the Deacon does not answer, please leave a message 

and they will return your call promptly. You may also text 

message, just remember to include your name. 
 

Mike Coulter 

Chairman 

865-207-7468

  

mhouston_1@charter.net 

Brent Bustin 

Vice Chairman 

865-310-8933 btbustin@gmail.com 

Tony Abbott  

Secretary 

865-705-3908

  

tony_abbott@yahoo.com 

Jimmy Long  

Pastor’s Helper 

865-388-5929

  

jlong@blount911.com 

David Bullen 865-389-6150 dbullen71@gmail.com 

Mike Morrell 865-405-1851  

Andy Waters 865-803-8162 waterswells@bellsouth.net 

Martin Mueller 520-444-1673 iiimueller@aol.com 

Robert Galyon  865-201-8036 rgalyon@blountpartnership.com 

 

 

 
BUSINESS MEETING    

Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Mike Coulter presiding.   Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 

and department reports were given.  Finance report for 

December was presented.  The Sunday School average 

attendance for December was 171, average contacts were 

175.  Diann Ringer reported for the WMU. Thank you 

for all the donations to the Baptist Center. WMU will 

provide a basket for the Youth Mission Trip Fundraiser 

in February. Edward Hill reported for the Trustees. 

Eight new whiteboards have been installed in the 

classrooms. A TV was installed in the Happy Helpers 

classroom. A towel dispenser was replaced in the kitchen. 

The knob decal on the kitchen oven was replaced, and the 

oven cleaning was completed. The camera system 

continues to be updated with a few adjustments and one 

more camera to finalize the installation. Church clean-up 

day is scheduled for February 24th at 9 AM. Mike 

Coulter reported for the Deacons. Yoke fellowship classes 

will begin in March. Ballots for the search committee 

were counted, and the nominees were contacted.  

Old Business:  None 

New Business:  Motion by Lisa Hill with a 2nd by Martin 

Mueller to table discussion about updating homeschool 

co-op policy to allow for a ballet class. Passed 

Marty Mueller motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 

Mike Coulter, Moderator 

Lauren Welch, Acting Church Clerk 

 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike  Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 

 


